
Minutes of Zoning Commission 
 

February 24, 2015 
 

 The regular meeting of the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission was called to 
order by Mr. Steve Hunder, Chairman at 7:05 P.M.  Members present were: Ms. Shannon Byrne, 
Mr. Justin Czekaj, Mr. Charles Nichols and Mr. Stephen Yingling.   Ms. Karen Endres, Zoning 
Inspector was present. 
 
GUEST:   Ms. Jennifer Syx of inSITE Advisory Group 
 
MINUTES 
 
 Ms. Byrne made a motion to approve the minutes of the February 17, 2015 special 
meeting as written. 
 
 Mr. Yingling seconded the motion that passed unanimously. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Proposed Mixed Use Planned Unit Development Zoning Amendment 
 
 The Zoning Commission held a work session on the Proposed Mixed Use Planned Unit 
Development amendment with Ms. Jennifer Syx of inSITE Advisory Group. 
 
MEETING SCHEDULE 
 
 Mr. Czekaj made a motion to hold a special meeting on Monday, March 2, 2015 at 7:30 
P.M.  
 
 Mr. Yingling seconded the motion that passed unanimously. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
 

1. Bainbridge Township Zoning Permits Report, dated January 2015. 
2. Bainbridge Township Board of Zoning Appeals Meeting Minutes, dated January 15, 

2015. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge 
Township Zoning Commission, Mr.  Czekaj made a motion to adjourn. 
 

Mr. Yingling seconded the motion that passed unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned 
at 10:03 P.M. 

 
       Respectfully submitted, 

 
        _________________________ 

       Linda L. Zimmerman 
       Zoning Secretary 
 

        __________________________ 
        Steve Hunder, Chairman 
 
Date Approved:  March 24, 2015 
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